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This week’s Pride of Parish have been: 

Suffolk:  Sammy & Hafsa 

Cotswold: Max & Phoebe 

Swaledale: Harry & Thomas 

Teeswater: Harper & Noah 

Dalesbred: Jack & Millie 

 

Dorset Downs:  Zain & Ruben 

Oxford:  Caitlyn & Katelyne 

Cheviot:  Edward & Chloe 

Herdwick: Jessica & Alfie 

Well done, we’re all proud of you! 

Nut Allergy 
Please be aware that we have several 

children in school with nut allergies, 

including severe reaction to airborne 

allergens. Children should not bring 

any foods containing any types of 

nuts in their packed lunches, coats or 

bags as they can pose an acute health 

risk even when not consumed by the 

allergic child themselves. Thank you 

for your understanding and 

cooperation. 

SCHOOL DINNERS 

Please could we remind parents to ensure that school dinners are ordered in advance to allow the kitchen 

staff to plan and prepare. This helps to minimise waste and makes sure your child has the meal they want. 

COVID REMINDER 
In line with Government guidance, if your child has a high temperature, cough or loss of taste or smell, they MUST 

undergo a PCR test before coming back to school. Please call the school office if you need clarification.  



Around school this week 

Cheviot class have been 

sharing their homework with 

their table groups, giving lots 

of positive feedback.  

Cheviot class took 

part in a Tag Rugby 

skills festival last 

week and were 

great 

representatives for 

the school. Well 

done everyone. 

Herdwick class have been 

testing the solubility of 

various materials in science 

this week. 

Suffolk class have been 

making picnics this week. 

In science they have been 

testing which materials 

float and which sink. 


